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Applications are being accepted for 
2012 Youth Day and Youth Tour
 Rural Electric Convenience 

Cooperative will again sponsor up to 

10 area high school juniors to attend 

Youth Day in Springfi eld to be held 

March 28, conducted by RECC and 

the Association of Illinois Electric 

Cooperatives. From the RECC 

group, two will be selected to attend 

the Youth To Washington trip, June 

15-22, an all-expense paid tour. 

Who may enter?
 Youth Day in Springfi eld and the 

Youth Tour to Washington, D.C. are 

open to juniors at any high school 

within RECC’s general service area. 

Children of RECC board of direc-

tors or employees are not eligible to 

win the Washington trip.

Rural Electric Youth Day
 Up to 10 students will be guests of 

RECC at the Illinois Rural Electric 

Youth Day program on Wednesday, 

March 28, touring the State Capitol 

and other historic sites, and meet-

ing with their state legislators. After 

the day’s activities in Springfi eld, the 

students will have individual inter-

views to select two winners for the 

trip to Washington, D.C.

Washington Tour
 Our two local winners will join 

about 70 other students and chap-

erones representing other Illinois 

electric and telephone co-ops. Th ey 

will travel by charter buses from 

Springfi eld, departing June 15 and 

returning June 22. Several other 

states will also have students partici-

pating in the tours of popular attrac-

tions such as the White House, U.S. 

Capitol, Smithsonian museums, and 

Arlington National Cemetery.  

 Applications are due at the RECC 

offi  ce by March 9. A full application 

kit can be requested by calling our 

offi  ce at 438-6197 or e-mailing us 

at recc@recc.coop. Th e 10 students 

selected for the Illinois Youth Day 

program will be notifi ed by March 

14 so that they can arrange their 

school schedules.

Did you know you can view and
pay your electric bill online?
 You can use RECC’s E-bill pro-

gram to see your billing and payment 

history, or make a payment through 

your credit card, debit card or bank 

account with a few keystrokes. To 

sign up through our web site at 

www.recc.coop, you’ll need your 

electric account number. Create your 

own security password and you’re 

ready to go! 

 You can view or print your bill-

ing statements on your computer, 

and receive an e-mail notice when a 

new bill is available for viewing. You 

will continue to receive your billing 

statement in the mail unless you opt 

for “paperless” billing on our website. 

Call Rural Electric Convenience 

Cooperative at 438-6197 if you have 

any questions about E-bill!

 


